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Graduation Activities 2015
Informed Parental Consent
Dear Parents / Guardians,

In compliance with the Right to Information and the Protection of Privacy Act (RTIPPA) schools must obtain consent when publishing or disclosing any information of a personal nature with the public. With graduation approaching, it is important that we communicate with you information that traditionally has been shared during events related to graduation. You have the option, as parents/guardians, of not granting permission for the school to share this information about your son/daughter if you so desire.

Information that is shared:

· The names of the graduates
· Recipients of medals, awards, prizes, bursaries, scholarships, certificates, and honours recognitions
· Grad photo to be included in the Graduation Composite and yearbook
· A list of graduates is released to the local newspaper for publication.
· A list of graduates is provided to the local MLA so that a personalized congratulatory letter can be given to each student.
We will do all we can to preserve the integrity and the tradition of the graduation ceremony and related events all the while maintaining your rights under RTIPPA.
Parent/guardian consent:
Student Name: ____________________________________




(Please Print)
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I do NOT give consent to share the following information:

(Please be specific)

Signature: _____________________ Dated this _____ day of ____________ (Month) 2014
